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The Parish Bulletin 
is available weekly 
on the Parish     
Website:  or can be 
e-mailed by        
forwarding  your    
e-mail address to 
the Parish  Office.  
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Parish E-Mail:  holyspiritparish@eircom.net 
Parish Web Site:  www.dennehyscrossparish.ie 

MASS TIMES 

Sunday 

9.00, 10.30, 12.15 

Saturday Vigil 6.15pm 

Weekdays 

9.30am  

Eve of Holydays 

7.30pm 

Holydays 

9.00, 10.30 & 

7.30pm 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Fr. Bertie O’Mahony, 

P.P. 

(021) 4346940 

 

Fr. Tom Clancy 

(021) 4347616 

Parish Office 

(021) 4344452 

Emergency Number: 

087-251 9940 

God’s  Word   

Readings for Sunday  

14th April, 2019 

First Reading: 

Is 50: 4-7 

 Psalm:    21 

Second Reading: 

2 Phil 2: 6-11 

Gospel: 

Lk 22: 14-23: 56 

PARISH NOTICES  

07/04/2019  

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

Bulletin no: 1402 
St. Vincent de Paul: 

Monthly collection will take place at all Masses 

this weekend, 6th/7th April, 2019. 

Bishopstown Community Association: 

BCA meeting in Wilton Park House, Wilton on 

Wednesday, 10th April at 8pm. All welcome. 

Holy Hour for vocations: 

Holy Hour for vocations to priesthood and       

religious life on Thurs. 11th April from 7pm to 

8pm at the Presentation Bros. house, Maiville, 

Turners Cross. All welcome  -  cup of tea to follow. 

Alzheimer Society of Ireland: 

Carers Support Meeting on Wednesday, 10th 

April from 3pm to 4.3pm at Bessboro Day Care 

Centre, Blackrock, Cork.  All welcome. 

                                                             Cont/d. ... 

PRAYING THE STATIONS OF THE 

CROSS DURING LENT 
As we pray the Stations of the Cross, we 

come as individuals aware of 

the challenges and struggles 

in our own lives.  We come as 

a community of believers and 

we come as members of our 

common   humanity, mindful 

of people all over the world, who walk the 

way of the cross daily.  We walk in love as 

we come to share the on going pain and         

suffering of people who are losing their land, 

homes and livelihoods in Lebanon,         

Guatemala, Uganda and all over the world. 

Weekend              Choir Website: www.dennehyscrosschoir.com 
Psalm: 
 

The fourth (and last) speaker in our 2019 series of Lenten talks will be Dr. Tom Kelly.  

Night train - the extraordinary world of bird migration 

Tom Kelly retired as a lecturer in Zoology at UCC in 2012 - but continues to teach and 

to do research. Most of the latter focuses on birds, which have been a major interest 

since childhood.  

 

Tom’s presentation will address selected aspects of the biology and behaviour of birds. 

In addition to Migration, the talk will consider aspects of bird flight, breeding biology, 

the impact of climate change and how the bird fauna of Ireland has changed over time.  

 

The presentation will also look at how birds interact with humanity at large - both      

negatively and positively - and how science has responded by developing interesting 

management techniques and pioneering ideas about Conservation.  

 

Date: Tuesday, 9h April at 8.00pm    Venue:  The Crypt             All welcome 

Spring Dues 
It is that time of the year again to invite you to 

contribute your Spring Dues.  If you have not   

received a Dues envelope by post and wish to 

contribute, dues envelopes are now available at 

all the Church doors or from the Parish Office 

(weekdays). Contributions can be dropped into 

the Parish Office, the Sacristy,  either of the 

Priests houses or with the Sunday collection. 

RECONCILIATION 

 SERVICE 

ON 

SUNDAY 14TH APRIL, 

2019 

AT  5.00PM. 

ALL WELCOME 

… cont/d. 

Heart Throbs: 

Next meeting on Monday, 8th April at     

Bishopstown Library from 11am to 1pm. 


